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Independent third part Animal Rights organisations/bodies should be responsible for enforcing 

animal cruelty laws.  

For too long industries that reap the benefits of animal cruelty and organisations such as the RSPCA 

have not put the animal's best interests at heart. This is unjust and unfair. 


